September 23, 2024
Tooele Transcript Bulletin Office

58 North Main

Tooele, UT 84074

Subject: Notice of public hearing

Please publish the following notice in the regular section of the newspaper on Oct 2nd and 9th 2024. 
This ad needs to be no less than ¼ page in size, no less than 18 point font, and surrounded by a ¼ inch border. 
Cassandra Ray

Administrative Chief
Notice to Adopt an Ordinance
North Tooele Fire Protection Service District is proposing to adopt an ordinance to set forth regulations regarding the maximum allowable depth for a dry hydrant drafting supply within the jurisdiction of the North Tooele Fire District to ensure reliable and efficient firefighting operations.
All concerned citizens are invited to provide comment at a public hearing on the proposed ordinance.


Date/Time: October 16, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 


Location:  Stansbury Park Fire Station, 179 Country Club, Stansbury Park, UT.  
A copy of the proposed ordinance will be available for public review on the NTFD website www.ntfdutah.gov prior to the public hearing.  To obtain more information regarding the proposed ordinance, citizens may contact North Tooele Fire District at 435-882-6730. 
